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November 19, 1973

Dear Friends of Sissy,

You have recently received an invitation to a special appreciation dinner in
honar of Frances Tarlton Farenthold to be held at the Municipal Auditorium in Austin
on Saturday, December 1, 1973® As members of the local steering committee for the
"Salute Sissy" dinner we would like to remind you of this event and to urge you to
arder your tickets today if you have not already done so. Simply send your check
far $12.50 per person to Friends af Farenthold, P. 0. Box 66, Austin, Tx. 78767,
and your tickets will be mailed.

We would especially like to invite you to join with us on a fun-filled bus ride
to the "Salute Sissy" dinner in Austino A bus will be chartered locally so that area
residents, who will be attending the dinner, may not only save money, but also enjoy
a pleasant and relaxing journey to and from Austin. The chartered bus will leave
the City Hall parking lot (between City Hall and Exposition Hall) at 2:00 P.M.,
December le We will attend the dinner in Austin - scheduled far 6:45 - 9:15 - and
will arrive back in Corpus Christi about 1:00 A.M. Round trip fare is only $10.
You may make your reservation on the chartered bus by calling one of the following:

Dr. Clotilde Garcia 883-1022
Wilhilmina Mumfard 643-5667
Walter Nobles 883-6137

Deadline on bus reservations is Wednesday night, November 28. Space is limited,
so call now to make certain you do not miss the fune And we will look farward to
seeing you at 2:00 P.M. on Saturdays December 1 on board the buso

Cordially yours,

Friends of Farenthold Steering Committee
Irvin Brown
James DeAnda
Dr. Clotilde Garcia
Mrs. Ruth Gill
W. E. Nobles, Jr.
Gearge Peters


